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1 Overview

Following the close collaboration that OMA has with oneM2M and other industry partners and further to the work activities on APIs, OMA ARC WG would like to inform oneM2M of a new Work Item (WID), ENCap-M2M, which was recently approved by OMA ARC WG, on 27th of May 2015. Ultimately, a follow up Work Item based upon the current gap analysis efforts would enable M2M and other applications to make use of network capabilities to enrich the services and/or streamline the operation. 

2 Proposal

The scope of the current Work Item is to provide the requirements and the use cases to support Network APIs that would expose network capabilities to M2M and other applications. This Work Item will also provide the gap analysis that will identify existing and new Network APIs to address the above use cases and requirements which may correlate with specific network resources and capabilities.    

Work on this WID within OMA started during the last face to face meeting in Miami, June 2015 and the baseline requirements document together with some use cases and initial scope description have been approved. 
Given that the work is at an early stage, some initial requirements and use cases, such as support of M2M application interaction on information for predictable communication patterns and support for informing M2M applications about potential network issues, were derived from oneM2M activity. 
The work completion for this WID is scheduled for end of 2015.

The OMA ARC group will keep informing oneM2M on any work progress in this area and will make sure that this work item release is approved within the planned schedule.
For more information on this enabler, it is suggested to visit the OMA Web Site using the following URL: 

http://member.openmobilealliance.org/ftp/Public_documents/TP/Permanent_documents/OMA-WID_0314-Exposing_Network_Capabilities_to_M2M_-V1_0-20150527-A.zip
3 Requested Action(s)

oneM2M is kindly requested to note this OMA activity and contact OMA ARC group for any information or feedback they may have.

Next OMA face to face meeting is in Ho Chi Minh City 31 August – 4 September 2015.
4 Conclusion

OMA ARC WG would like to thank oneM2M for their consideration and look forward to continued collaboration on topics related to service capability exposure to M2M applications.
� If the “Confidential LS” box is selected, this liaison statement is intended to be Confidential per agreement by OMA and the addressed organization.  Neither side should make this communication available to non-members.
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